
HALLOWEEN 
BAKE SALE 
Thursday, October 27th 

We will be having a Halloween bake sale on 
Thursday, October 27th to help support ECCA 
Student Council and people in need! The baked 
goods will range from $1-2 and there will also be the 
option of paying with socks instead of money. We 
will be donating the socks to the homeless in honor 
of Socktober, so make sure to bring new socks. The 
bake sale will only be one day so don't miss out! 


